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MARCH2024

WEDNESDAY 24TH APRIL. 2.30
DRINKS AND CHAT IN THE BARGE INN

SATURDAY 1ST JUNE. 10.30
COFFEE MORNING AND PRE VISIT 

GET-TOGETHER AT CHRIS AND FAY’S 
EVERYONE WELCOME, NOT JUST 

THOSE GOING TO NORDEN
£3 PP TO COVER EXPENSES

PLEASE LET CHRIS AND FAY KNOW 
THAT YOU WISH TO ATTEND.

EMAIL  cj.frfegerton@gmail.com
PHONE: 865705

SATURDAY 8TH JUNE
SEE PAGE 2 FOR DETAILS

SUNDAY 11TH AUGUST
CHARTER LUNCH

55TH ANNIVERSARY
MORE DETAILS LATER

VISIT TO NORDEN 2024
ARRIVE NORDEN THURSDAY 13TH 

JUNE
LEAVE NORDEN WEDNESDAY 19TH 

JUNE
MORE DETAILS IN THE CHAIRMAN’S 

LETTER.

EVENTS FOR 2024

Thank you to Chris and Fay for all their work in 
arranging such a splendid evening on 31 January.  
A thoroughly enjoyable film (Titfield Thunderbolt) 
and a lovely buffet supper including food, wine and 
cider from our friends in Norden.

We are very pleased that such a large group, 17 
people, is going to Norden and that hosts have 
been confirmed for everyone.   The twinning 
committee in Norden is still working on the 
programme and we will of course circulate it once 
available.   Although everyone is responsible for 
making their own travel arrangements, please 
would you nevertheless confirm to Val that you 
have booked so we have peace of mind that 
everyone is sorted. 

BRADFORD ON AVON TOWN COUNCIL

Please see page 2 for an event that the Town 
Council will be running on Saturday 8th June
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FROM BRADFORD ON AVON TOWN COUNCIL

The committee would like the German Twinning Association to be involved in this 
event, but we can’t do it on our own - we need help. Please contact Val if you 
would like to be involved.
email: valandgraham2014@gmail.com

We’re starting to plan an event for Saturday 8 June, the aim of which will be to 
showcase all the fantastic not-for-profit community groups, clubs and charities 
open to people in Bradford on Avon.  

The event may be spread across multiple indoor and outdoor venues depending on 
interest, and the nature of those who’d like to be involved.

It will be an opportunity for groups and organisations to promote what they do 
and connect with potential new members and volunteers.

We’d like the event to be full of fun, activities and demonstrations, for people to 
get a feel for what’s on offer and maybe even try their hand at something new.
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